
College of Education 
Graduate Program Committee Meeting 

Thursday, September 11, 2008 
12:30 -2:30 p.m.  

Office for Academic and Student Services, Room 232 
 

Members Present: Gail Burnaford, Rebecca Harlin, Meredith Mountford, Deborah Floyd, 
Robert Zoeller, Deborah Shepherd, Linda Webb, Deena Wener, Mary Lou Duffy, Hani 
Zainuddin  

I.   Student Petitions and Waivers: Approved all 3 petitions for the following departments:  

     Counselor Education:  1 

     Educational Leadership: 2 
 

 

III.  Graduate Faculty Status  

Approved Status for:  
 

1. Deborah Floyd (Level A) 
2.  Marta Cruz-Janzen—(Level B), pending proof of the CITI.    
3. Sue Graves---  (Level B), pending evidence of referee process.  . 
4. Bob Zoeller—(level A), pending evidence of referee process  

 

     GPC deferred to the dept. for further information: 

5. Peggy Goldstein (Level B) 
6. Michael Hartman (Level B) 
 

A motion was approved by the committee to inform applicants who qualify for graduate 
faculty status A but applied for B that they should be strongly encouraged to apply for A and 
be made aware of the need to lend their expertise to meet department goals.   

       Burnaford will communicate the results of the graduate faculty applications to the dean. 
 

V.  Other Business 

The GPC committee has unanimously agreed to elect the following individuals for the 
following positions in the GPC of 2008-2009. They are: 



          Gail Burnaford: College  COE GPC  chair & Curriculum Representative to the  
University Graduate Programs Committee and University Graduate Council   
Representative  

                                        
.    Deborah Floyd: Representative to the  University Student Due Process Committee and 
                               Representative to the University Graduate Council 

           Hanizah Zainuddin: Secretary 
           Meredith Mountford: Subcommittee chair of Graduation Petitioning process 
           Mary Lou: Subcommittee chair of Curriculum     

 
 Burnaford will find out the university GPC schedule and send the names of our representatives 
to the University Graduate Council.  She will also send dates of GPC meetings. 

Shepherd will locate videoconferencing rooms for future GPC meetings. 

 

 

 


